Boston City Council

TANIA FERNANDES ANDERSON
Councilor Dastrict7

Dear Council President Louijeune, May 14th, 2025

I hope this message finds you well. I'm writing to let you know that I will be unable to attend
today’s Council Meeting, as I am still attending to an ongoing family medical matter that
requires my care and attention.

1 truly appreciate your understanding and support during this time. I plan to be present at next
Wednesday’s meeting and will review today’s recording thoroughly. If any follow-up is required,

I’ll be sure to reach out accordingly.

Thank you,

Tania Fernandes Anderson

City Councilor, District 7




